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September is Rotary’s Basic Education and Literacy month

President Beck opened the meeting and welcomed members and guests Claire
Davies and the Davies’ guest for the night, retired army colonel Scott Gills.

This was followed by a minute’s silence to mark the passing of the Queen.

Brian Morrison proposed the Rotary Toast, and Beck proposed the Loyal Toast
to King Charles.

A discussion on the Regionalisation proposal from RI was then held. President
Beck informed the meeting that the Board had arrived at a qualified and reluctant approval of the
scheme. As near as the Board could ascertain, the plan is to do away with Districts and establish a
Regional Council comprising one member from each of the hundreds of Clubs in the Region. How
that might operate is a mystery, as it will be impossible to send a delegate to such a large body –
assuming it ever meets:
– Most of the comments from the floor were somewhat negative, turning on the absence of detail

and the inability to see one benefit for changing something which does not appear to need the
major changes outlined;  

– Notice having been duly served to the Members, and a quorum being present, a vote was taken
and it was decided that the Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla will NOT PARTICIPATE in the trial;
and the President be instructed thereby to vote in the negative.

DIRECTORS REPORTS

vocational service Evie reports the workplace visit will be at the Mollymook Surf Club on 27th

September. Details in calendar. 
Note this is notified meeting and Members must notify apologies if they
are not to be invoiced for their dinner.

youth Avril reports that Rotarian Nathaniel Woodcock has agreed to go to the 
RYPEN camp in Wagga

environment Peter reports the Fiji school solar project has raised the $45,000 required
for the solar project and that it will now proceed as planned.

special projects Emile reports the Comedy Night on 26th November is booked and ready
and Barefoot Bowls at the Mollymook Bowlo is booked. 

A show of hands approved of the offer by the Bowling Club to provide an
Indian feast after the activities.

almoner Bill reports Jeff Franklin is recovering after surgery and Maisie Bennett is
unwell.

announcements
Bev announced another record profit from the Nowra Bunnings BBQ:
$1,300. Another outstanding effort !



GUEST: Gareth Davies introduced Scott Gills who, after 30 years in the Australian Army, retired
as a colonel in the Intelligence branch and is now having a second career with Microsoft.
Scott told us how he entered the Army as a teenager and how carefully he was trained
and developed, first as a tank commander and then in intelligence, which he describes as
the coordinated acquisition and analysis of information to help and support commanders
to make the right decisions at the right time and the right place.  He led us through his 14
postings in 30 years from Timor and Bougainville to Iraq and Afghanistan, with side trips
seconded to the US where he experienced the American way of doing things. When he
retired as deputy commander of Defence, Sigint and Cyber, he was in command of a unit
with 300 staff.

CLUB CALENDAR 

DATE EVENT     (*working event) TIME AND PLACE

27Sep22
workplace visit
(no breakfast meeting)

Mollymook Surf Club. @ 6 pm. 
$25, includes dinner, bar onsite.

01Oct22  *Living Ends Concert DLC: Rotary provides bar service from 5:30–11pm

02Oct22 * live music: Tall Shaun DLC: Rotary provides bar service from 2:00– 6pm

04Oct22 dinner meeting
DLC @ 6:30pm. Guest is Monica Mudge
- vote on new meetings timetable

08Oct22
 * Bali Bombing memorial

dinner – with Tom Burlinson
DLC: Rotary provides bar service from 5:30–10pm

11Oct22
car rally & concert: Frankie J
Holden and Wilbur Wilde

DLC: Rotary provides bar service from 5:00–10pm

11Oct22
breakfast meeting (if voted); 
or otherwise dinner meeting

0730 @ Breakers Cafe, Mollymook; 
or otherwise DLC @ 6:30 pm

18Oct22 dinner meeting DLC @ 6:30 pm

21Oct22 * volunteers expo Community Connect TBA

25Oct22 meeting committees or dinner

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS ... and       ... ANNIVERSARIES

John Payne 27th 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please notify guests and apologies to Bev Nicholas on 0450.392.967 or
beverley_nicholas@hotmail.com 

If you do not come to the notified dinners and do not tell Bev, we still have to pay for the dinner
wasted . The Board has determined that we must pass it on to you, and the treasurer will
send you an invoice for the costs thrown away as a result.
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